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MARRIED COUPLES’ RETREAT 

BEULAH CAMP 

August 29, 30, 1964 

Featuring: 43 

Rev. and Mrs. A. L. Bray 
and 

The Gospel Trio 

YOUTH LEADERS’ CONVENTION 
MONCTON, N. B. 
Sept. 25, 26, 1964 

Speaker — Rev. R. W. Mcintyre 

Marion, Indiana 
For Pastors, Youth Presidents, 

and all future Youth Leaders 

R.B.Y.P.A. ANNUAL MEETING 

~The annual business meeting of the Reformed Baptist 

Young People’s Association was held at Beulah Camp, 

Brown’s Flat, Saturday, July 11 with the president, Mr. 
Merle Smith as the presiding officer. 

Officers were elected for the association as follows: 

President: Mr. Merle Smith. 
Vice President: Mr. Douglas MacCallum 
Secretary: Miss Gail Mitchell 

Treasurer: Miss Beth Cann 

Highway Editor: Rev. W. BE. Green 

Honorary Member: Rev. B. C. Cochrane. 

District presidents were elected as follows: 

Aroostook District: Rev. Kenneth Gorveatte 

Central New Brunswick: Mr. Charles Pond (Jr.) 

South Eastern New Brunswick: Mr. Robert MacCallum 

St. Croix District: Rev. Stephen Main 
Central Nova Scotia: Mr. Alton McCrea 

Southern Nova Scotia: Mr. Wayne Blinn 

NOTES FROM LOCAL SOCIETY REPORTS 

... +A total of 25 societies submitted statistical reports. 

A brief review of the year’s activity of each society 

indicates that interest is generally good; and our 

young people are making plans for greater activity 

during the coming year. 

. Types of programmes used in local societies were 

many and varied. The following list might be of in- 

terest to you: 

.Special spealkers, missionary meetings, panel dis- 

cussions, Bible Quizes, Slides, Films, Meet the Past- 

or Night, Teen-Age Jury, Easter programme, A 

Circle Meeting, Reading Contest, Special Mothers’ 

Day Service and Special Christmas programme. 

. Other activities include . Skating, Sleigh ride, New 

Year party, Banquets, Social evenings, Carol singing, 

Group meetings with other societies, Hallowe'en party, 

Corn Boil and sports night. 

The King's Highway 

YOUTH PAGE 

For a large number of years our Young People’s As- 

sociation has published a page in the King’s Highway 

known as the “Youth Page”. 

Since the Alliance found it necessary to reduce the 

size of the Highway to a four page denominational bulletin 

type of paper, it will not carry a full page for Youth as a 

regular feature. Our young people have been allotted ap- 

propriate space in the new paper, consequently we will 

continue to publish items of interest to you all. 
This current issue of the Highway will be the last 

issue carrying the regular Youth Page feature. The first 

issue of our new paper will be August 30th. 

OTHER ITEMS OF INTEREST 
Our Young People’s Association has been supporting 

our Evangelical Holiness Bible School in South Africa 
through our Self Denial Fund. At our Annual Meeting the 

Association voted to continue this support. 

Our treasurer's report indicated that the self denial 

receipts were down slightly from receipts last year. It is 

hoped that local and district presidents will boost the 

self denial project for the coming year. 

‘While several societies did not file a report, it is 

significant that the total membership and average attend- 

ance is down from that of last year. In spite of this the 

amount of money raised exceeded that of last year with 

the same number of societies reporting. 

. . A special note of interest is the Digby Young People’s 
Society report. This society was organized in one of 

_ our Home Mission Churches in September 1963. This 
new society has a membership of 28 with an average 

_ attendance of 20. At one of their programmes there 
"were 115 people present. This should be encouraging 
to each of our young people’s society. We are sure 

..that you want to congratulate them and pray for their 

continued success. 


